Josephine To Esther Gray/Environment/DCC@DCC
Fergus/Members/DCC

20/03/2009 16:34

cc
bce

Subject Re: Highways Act 1980 section 119Proposed Diversion of
Public Footpath No 3, Hilton Parish[]

Have noy had anyone contct me, so | think it should be OK. Jo

Sent from my BlackBerry Wireless Handheld
Esther Gray

————— Original Message -----
From: Esther Gray
Sent: 03/20/2009 02:35 PM GMT
To: Josephine Fergus; George.Richardson@Exchange.durham.gov.uk@DCC
Subject: Highways Act 1980 section 119Proposed Diversion of Public
Footpath No 3, Hilton Parish

Dear Councillors

| refer to my email of the 13 February 2009 concerning the above mentioned
footpath diversion proposal. | am anxious to progress this matter and would be
grateful if you could confirm whether or not you have any comments or objection

with regard to this proposal.

If | do not hear from you by 3 April 2009 | will assume that you have no objection.
Yours sincerely

Esther Gray

Public Rights of Way Officer
Environment

Durham County Council
County Durham

DH1 5UQ

Tel: 0191 383 4536

Help protect our environment by only printing this email if absolutely necessary. The information it
contains and any files transmitted with it are confidential and are only intended for the person or
organisation to whom it is addressed. It may be unlawful for you to use, share or copy the information,
if you are not authorised to do so. If you receive this email by mistake, please inform the person who
sent it at the above address and then delete the email from your system. Durham County Council
takes reasonable precautions to ensure that its emails are virus free. However, we do not accept
responsibility for any losses incurred as a result of viruses we might transmit and recommend that you
should use your own virus checking procedures.



